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PrairieCat Administrative Council 
Brief  

April 4, 2025 
Membership update 

• Mills and Petrie who is upgrading from Union List to Basic Online has set a Go Live date of May 19, 2025. 

• The Resource Sharing Summit is coming up next week, on April 11, 2025, at the DeKalb Public Library. The 

homepage builder Q&A sessions are scheduled for April 22 and 24, 2025. We have also begun our monthly 

IPLAR Q&A sessions. PUG Day is in full planning mode. We have put a call out for program proposals to the 

membership.  

• The Membership Tier list for FY26 stayed the same as FY25 aside from the addition of Mills and Petrie 

Memorial Library and Gymnasium.  

• Membership Levels and Eligibility were reviewed for FY26. One Basic Online public library is over the 

expenditures for their membership level. All school libraries are in the appropriate membership level based 

on their eligibility 

Administrative issues 

• The Council voted to approve the FY25-27 PrairieCat Strategic Plan. 

• Ryan (JO) and Wayland (PR) volunteered for the Nominating Committee for the FY26 election. 

• The Council agrees to send the draft FY26 budget to the Delegates Assembly for approval. 

• The UX Committee recommends PrairieCat move to the Innovative Mobil App in October 2025.  

• A demo of the Innovative Mobile App will be presented at the Delegates Assembly meeting on April 30, 

2025. 

Finance Committee – report from 3/20/2025 

• Ryan (JO) stated that the Finance Committee met on March 20, 2025, and discussed the budget and the 

possibility of moving to remote meetings in the future.  

 

Next meeting - Friday, May 9, 2025, at the Princeton Public Library 
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